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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
MISS KING’S MATERNITY COVER 

 
As you will be aware, Miss King is due to start her maternity leave soon. We have a new teacher, 
Miss Garside, starting with us who will cover class Australia during Miss King’s maternity leave. 
 
If all goes to plan (and Miss King’s baby does not arrive early) class Australia will be taught by 
both Miss King and Miss Garside for a week and Miss Garside will then take over as class teacher 
from Monday 16th May. 
 
Miss Garside is an experienced teacher who has recently been lucky enough to teach in Australia 
for a year. She is looking forward to joining our team and getting to know the children and their 
parents. 
  

 
 
 
As usual, if you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

 
Mrs A. Jocelyn 
Head of School 
 


